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Dear Friends:

After so many holidays without family and friends, with some continued precautions, I

know many are looking forward to gathering together for Thanksgiving. Among the many

things for which I am grateful, I am tremendously thankful for the opportunity to serve the

residents of the 37th Senate District. It is a beautiful and diverse district stretching from

Yonkers to Bedford. Its residents have diverse needs and interests, and I appreciate the

opportunity to work to represent your voices in the NYS Senate and to help address issues

that might arise for you.

As always, if there is anything my office can do to assist you, please email me

at smayer@nysenate.gov or call (914) 934-5250.

Warm regards,

Shelley Mayer

State Senator, 37th District

Read the full release here. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/shelley-b-mayer
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Community-Update--Happy-Thanksgiving-.html?soid=1108502293541&aid=FwCvLd8t-gU

